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Village of Ashville 

P.O. Box 195 
200 East Station Street 

Ashville, OH 43103 
Office: 740/983-6367 • Fax: 740/983-4703 
Email: fchristman@ashvilleohio.gov  

Direct: 740/983-7132 • Cell: 740/207-1842  
Founded 1882 

www.ashvilleohio.gov 

Mayor 

Charles K. Wise  

Council 
Nelson R. Embrey 
Brian M. Garvine 
Todd M. Henson 
Randy S. Loveless 
R. David Rainey 
Tracie N. Sorvillo 
 
Clerk-Treasurer 
April Grube 
 
Planning & Zoning 
Terry L. Moore, Chair 
Todd M. Henson 
Brad Lutz 
Keith Moore 
Mayor Charles K. Wise 
 
Chief of Police 
Douglas E. Clark 
 
Tax Administrator 

Patricia S. Cavinee 
 
Village Administrator 
W. Franklin Christman 
 
Service Superintendent 
David E. Ballard 

 

 
February 16, 2017 
 

To Whom It May Concern 
South Scioto Street 
Ashville, Ohio 43103 
 
Re:   Water Resource Recovery Facility Part B  
 
Dear Neighbor: 
 
Part B of the Water Resource Recovery Facility Project has been awarded to Fields 
Excavating, Inc. The facility, Part A, continues being constructed by Peterson Construction 
Company. Part B involves the installation of the infrastructure to connect the new facility 
to a pumping station at the current location and an effluent line from the new facility. That 
route will include Scioto Street, north up to Rich Street, west to Lexington and north to the 
new facility. At Rich another line will run up Rodgers Alley which is the alley between 
Lexington and Scioto Street. Construction began in January.  
 
The contractor has reached the South Scioto Street section of the project. They will begin 
work on February 20th. The details of this section are on the reverse side of this page. 
Thanks for your patience in this matter. The Village of Ashville’s contact is Franklin 
Christman whom may be reached at 740-983-7132 or via e-mail at 
fchristman@ashvilleohio.gov. The following is the Project Webpage: 
http://www.ashvilleohio.gov/index.php/water-resource-recovery-facility   
The Village will keep updating the project webpage and Facebook on what is occurring.  Go 
to www.ashvilleohio.gov and click on the banner to the right:     
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Franklin Christman, Village Administrator      
 
cc:  David Ballard 

Adam Kehoe  
Tom Bouts 
James Welsh 
Charles Wise, Mayor 
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